Date: ______________________

Re: The Mothers and Maternal Support Program

Dear __________________________________,

We are pleased to inform you that one of your patients has chosen to participate in the MoMS (Mothers and Maternal Support) program.  This student-run program pairs 1st and 2nd year medical students with expectant women in the Milwaukee area.  As a part of the MoMS program, the medical student will be accompanying your patient to her prenatal appointments.

The program is designed to promote healthy lifestyles during pregnancy as well as provide support during a vulnerable time.  Each relationship will be unique depending on the needs and wants of the patient.  In addition to accompanying your patient to her appointments, the medical student may also be a support person during the delivery or accompany her to childbirth classes.

A patient’s participation in the MoMS program is completely voluntary, and she may choose to withdraw from the program at any time.  Our goal is to help educate, advocate, and provide support for pregnant women who want it. 

The medical student who will be accompanying your patient is:

____________________________________    Year in School: _______________

We are very grateful for your support.  As mentioned, this program is voluntary for both patients and students, and we are excited to participate in your patient’s care.  Those who have participated previously have found the experience to be educational and rewarding on many levels.

If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns about our program please feel free to contact Sivani Aluru (saluru@mcw.edu; 630-809-7074).


Sincerely,

Sivani Aluru






MoMS Program Coordinator



